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Friday 28th January 2022 
Assalamu Alaikum Warahmatullah  
 
Dear Parents / Guardians, 

RE: Y7-Y10 United Madrasah Championships 2021-22 
 
I hope this letter reaches you in the best of your health and Imaan. 
 
Sport plays a major role in the personal development of a student in order to provide the students with a sport 
enriched curriculum, United Madrasah Championships was founded in 2008 with this noble intention. This involves 7 
Madrasahs from Tower Hamlets and neighbouring boroughs competing against each other in various sports. The 
competitions are also a platform to select the best talent in the Madrasahs to form a unified madrasah team to 
compete against state schools in various sports and a pathway to even represent the Tower Hamlets Borough in 
regional competitions in various sports. With the low budgets the schools have for this department, this is financed 
partially by all the partner schools and/or sponsorship and partially by a small parental contribution of £10 per year.  
 
There are 3 UMC competitions coming up in the forthcoming months followed by Borough competitions (For selected 
pupils), below is a breakdown:  
 

Competition Dates Venue/Instructor 
UMC Football Y7 and Y9 28th February 2022  Mile End Leisure Centre 4G Pitches 
UMC Football Y8 and Y10 7th March 2022 Mile End Leisure Centre 4G Pitches 
UMC Athletics Competition Y7-Y10 TBC Mile End Stadium (Track and Field) 
Access to Borough Championship 
Competitions (Athletics, Football, 
Table Tennis, volleyball, 
badminton etc) 

Throughout the year for 
selected students 

Various state schools venues and sports 
centre venues 

 
Further information regarding the events above will be provided on separate letters closer to the event dates. 
 
In order to be able to finance all the above we require a £10 contribution from all Y7-Y10 parents, please could you 
kindly make this payment by Friday the 4th February 2022. We thank you in advance for your continued support in 
developing the personal development of our students. 
 
Best Regards, 
Hafs Academy 
 
 
Student Name: ______________________________________________________ Year Group: __________  
 
I hereby enclose a contribution of £10 to help cover the cost of UMC events for the whole academic year 2021/22. 
Please return the full letter and the top section will be signed, dated and returned as a receipt of payment. 
 
Parent Signature:          Date:    
 
Please state any medical condition with names and dosages of medication on the reverse of this slip and ensure that your child brings his 
medication with him on the day. 
(To be completed by Administration) Paid:      Signature: 
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